
Dear Parent/Guardian:

If your child takes a bus to and from school, their bus route information (bus number, stop, and
time) are now posted in the Skyward Family Access Portal.

After you login to Skyward, you will be able to find your child’s bus stop information under
“Student Info”.   Look for the link to “View Bus Schedule”, “View Pickup Bus Stops” and the
information will be listed.  Please review this information carefully because there is a possibility
your child’s bus information is different from last year.  Bus routes are created to run as
efficiently as possible and to avoid having children on buses for extended periods of time. All
bus routes are final. Additional routes will not be added. Students are expected to be at their
assigned bus stop at least 10 minutes prior to the arrival time.  Please review the bus riding
expectations found in the District 126 Handbook with your child.

If you have any questions or are having trouble accessing your child’s bus information, please
email me at bnievera@dist126.org.  Enjoy the last couple of weeks of summer vacation!

Sincerely,

Brian Nievera
District 126 Transportation Coordinator
(708) 293-3504
bnievera@dist126.org
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